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Attending: Jean-Marc Cenet (TXCC), Rob Clark (TXCC), Paul Edelen (MCC), Teresa 
Foley (HCC), Miguel Garcia (GWCC), Pat Hirschy (ACC), Mark Leach (HCC) 
 
Next meeting: 11:00 Friday, October 12, 2007, Gateway Community College 
 
Miguel brought the meeting to order at 11:15. The committee discussed the transition of 
Tech Prep into College Career Pathways (CCP). Miguel offered to invite the Gateway 
CCP representatives to the next meeting. Committee representatives are asked to bring 
information to the next meeting regarding the on-campus transition of Tech Prep into 
CCP. 
 
The committee discussed the possibility of common Accuplacer cut scores. Interest was 
expressed in considering a more comprehensive placement process.  
 
This year the committee plans to review the math common numbers framework for 
sufficiency and for alignment among courses. Interest was expressed in the status of the 
Common Numbers Task Force. The committee would also like to collect information on 
innovative educational practices. 
 
Miguel adjourned the meeting at 12:30. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      Respectfully submitted, 
 
      Pat Hirschy 


